
 
 
  

May 2, 2024 

 

Laurie Trotter 

P.O. Box 1596 

Genoa, NV 89411 

 

 

Dear Ms. Trotter, 

The men and woman of the Washoe County Sheriff Deputies Association are pleased to 

endorse your candidacy for East Fork Justice of the Peace. Combined with supervisors, our 

groups represent almost 500 dedicated law enforcement officers with the Sheriff’s Office.  

After reviewing your qualifications for this office, we feel you are the best candidate to 

represent the interests of the residents of your jurisdiction. We all must work together to 

ensure the safety of the residents and visitors of the State of Nevada are of paramount 

importance.  

If we can by of assistance in your campaign, or to request financial contributions, please contact 

me directly.  

We wish you good luck in your campaign!  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jason Lesher, President 

Washoe County Sheriff Deputies Association  

  


